
7.30 pm        Quiz arranged by  
                        Carmel and David Stockman 
followed by  
8 pm   A talk by Dr STEVEN WILSON   

‘REFLECTING ON THE PAST YEAR’ 
Dr Wilson is the Chief Executive of the United Synagogue.  He has led the 

organisation’s Covid task force responding to the pandemic. 

Steven  was brought up in Wembley and has lived in orthodox 
communities, large and small, across London, the UK and internationally.  

He is also a former governor at the Mathilda Marks-Kennedy Jewish 
Primary School.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3531782577?                                       
pwd=N0tlSWxxUGZmOEUrM1ZzclJFN1pzdz09 

Meeting id:  353 178 2577               Password :   kenton    

THURSDAY FEBRUARY 4th

For many years Steven has led and held director-level roles at major 
national and international research organisations .

Since joining the United Synagogue in October 2014 Steven has been the 
driving force behind the implementation of the Strategic Review with a 
particular focus on supporting community growth, the development of 
rabbinic careers and engaging young people in the US.   He has visited 
many communities for both Shabbat and events, always happy to visit and 
answer any questions about the United Synagogue that members may 
raise.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3531782577?
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3531782577?



